CSHS Daily Announcements
Monday September 18,2023

Sweet September Attendance Challenge - How sweet it is to be in school. All students with perfect
attendance in September will be entered to win a sweet treat!

The Coral Shores SAVE Promise Club is excited to present next week’s Start with Hello Week. From
September 25th-29th, SAVE Promise Club will be planning different activities to celebrate kindness,
connection, inclusion, empathy, and belonging. If you want to be a student leader, come to our first meeting at
2:35 after school on Thursday in Room 4-101G or speak to Ms. Jackie

Yearbooks and ads are available for purchase! There are limited spaces available for ads, so be sure to get
one soon! You can purchase both the yearbook and an ad at yearbookforever.com. Contact Ms. Yong for
more information.

Teachers become teachers because they believe in the potential of young people. If your teacher has made a
difference in your life, consider honoring them by nominating them for Teacher of The Year. Students, parents,
and community members are welcome to nominate a teacher that has worked in the Monroe County School
District at least 3 years. Nomination forms can be found in the main office and can be turned in to Mrs.
Lozano.

There will be a brief meeting for anyone who is interested in playing girls basketball after school at 2:40 on
Wednesday September 20th in Coach Thomas’s classroom next to the locker rooms. If you are interested in
playing girls basketball this season, please stop by the meeting.

Students, the Parental Consent for School Health Services form is due to your homeroom teacher by this
Wednesday’s Homeroom. If you need a new copy, please see the Front Office.

Congratulations to our 2023 homecoming King and Queen, JonAnthony Molinero and Demi Kemmer.

The Homecoming Float scores are as followed: Fourth place: Freshmen, Third place: Juniors, Second place:
Seniors and First place: Sophomores

The Homecoming Overall scores are as followed: Fourth place: Freshmen, Third place: Juniors, Second
place: Sophomores, First place: Seniors.
Congratulations Seniors!

A big thank you to Student Council President lona Holmquist and Vice President Leyla Ochoa as well as
leadership students for an amazing Homecoming Week.

There is tutoring today afterschool and transportation will be provided, meet Mrs. Ruiz outside of the cafeteria.

BE SAFE

BE RESPECTFUL

BE READY TO LEARN
BE RESPONSIBLE
BE EMPOWERED

Happy Birthday Shout outs for today, over the weekend, and Friday:
Kimberly Dubon Lemus

Jaden Heilbron

Pablo Marin

Grace Mahaffey




Ryan Jester

Sara Vega

Alejandro Marquez-Lorenzo
Maximo Juvier

Alexandre Brehm

Sabrina Rodriguez

Marco Gudino-Loizeaux
Nurse Anita




